
DELPHI MUNICIPAL AIRPORT
BOARD OF AVIATION COMMISSIONERS

DECEMBER 10, 2020
MINUTES

The meeting of the Board of Aviation Commissioners was called to order by Rick Wasson, President at
7:00 PM, December 10, 2020.

Members present were Larry Gruber, Ronda Cassens, Brent Flory and Rick Wasson

Members  Adam Clawson were absent

Guests were Ed Nagle

A motion was made by Larry Gruber and seconded by Ronda Cassens to approve the minutes of the 
November  meeting.

Voted on and approved 

The financial report was reviewed with a general discussion of the report.

MANAGERS REPORT

The manger reported that he had to do considerable repair on the hangar door for hangar 9-3.  
Pieces of the door frame were rotted and were reinforced.  In doing the repairs it was noted 
that the header above the door is showing some signs of rot and deterioration.  Discussion 
was held concerning the need to possibly tear down this wooden structure.  It was decided to 
continue the discussion at a later meeting.  

It was also reported that work was done on the REIL's on the north end of the runway.  
Although the lights  worked at that time they are no longer working and additional repairs are 
going to be necessary. 

OLD BUSINESS

None

NEW BUSINESS

Renewal of the farm lease was presented for approval.

A motion was made by Brent Flory and seconded by Ronda Cassens to authorize President 
Rick Wasson to sign the continuation of the farm lease to Mr. Gary Radar

Voted on and approved

OTHER BUSINESS

None

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM

NEXT MEETING
JANUARY 14, 2021


